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COVID-19 Update 
 
 March 24, 2020  
 
As we navigate the continuing public health and safety crisis, NPRC continues to put students and 
communities first. Therefore, we will continue remote instruction delivery for the remainder of the 
Spring 2020 term. 

 
All class meetings will be recorded and released as needed. We value now more than ever student-
teacher interactions and continue to encourage students to attend classes at the appointed days and 
times. We do understand that technology challenges some areas may face with bandwidth issues and 
are committed to helping students have the opportunity to review instruction as needed. 

 
Our staff will continue to work remotely until further notice. They are monitoring incoming phone calls 
and messages and will respond as quickly as possible. Students who have a technology challenge 
outside of class times, you may fill out this online technology help form or email the Help Desk. For help 
during class sessions, our Instructional Support Specialist, Regina Russell can be contacted via email or 
by cell at 814-584-0067. 

 
NPRC administration will continue to monitor the evolving situation closely and will continue to re-
evaluate our actions based on regional circumstances. Additional updates will be provided as they 
become available. We appreciate everyone’s patience during these trying times. 
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